
April 3, 2025

THE  BUZZ

A Message
from Principal
Snellenberger

Hello Edmunds Elementary Families!

It’s hard to believe, but we’re just two and a
half weeks away from spring break! The
energy around school is high as students and
staff dive into the many exciting activities we
have planned before then.

We’re especially looking forward to our
upcoming Fine Arts Night on April 8th, where
we’ll showcase the incredible creativity and
talent of our students in both visual art and
music. We’re also thrilled to present our
student musical production of “Aladdin”, which
promises to be a fun and memorable
performance for all who attend.

In addition, our entire school will come
together for a special assembly with the
Strawberry Hill Fiddlers—a lively and engaging
experience we know our students will love.

Thank you, as always, for your continued
support and enthusiasm. We can’t wait to
share these joyful moments with you and
celebrate the many accomplishments of our
students this spring.

Warmly,

Kolby Snellenberger~ proud principal of EES!

Important Dates
Apr. 8: Fine Arts Night for Grades 3-5
Apr. 10: Evening Showing of “Aladdin”
Apr. 14: Assembly - Strawberry Hill Fiddlers
May. 8: Fine Arts Night for Grades K-2

Edmunds Elementary

Grades 3-5 Fine Arts Night - April 8th

Announcements

The Fine Arts Night for Grades 3-5 has been rescheduled
for Tuesday, April 8th.   The art show will begin at 5:30 on
the first floor of EES followed by a music performance at
6:15 in the EES gym.  Every 3rd, 4th and 5th grade student
has an important role in this event.  

Please email Betsy Nolan enolan@bsdvt.org if your child
needs a carpool in order to participate. We can't wait to
share our work! 

Special Assembly - April 14th
The Strawberry Hill Fiddlers will be performing a short
concert for the EES community on Monday, April 14th at
8:15 in the EES Gym. The Strawberry Hill Fiddlers are a
group of fiddling teenagers from various high schools in and
around Dutchess County, NY. The group performs
traditional music from around the world and are known to
sing, dance, improvise and solo at their performances.
Families are welcome to attend!

EES Spring Musical: Aladdin - April 10th
Don’t miss this year’s EES Spring Musical Production of
Aladdin! Everyone is invited to attend free of charge,
Thursday, April 10th, at 6:30 in the Middle School
Gymnasium.  
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Because of the need to reschedule the third, fourth and fifth grade fine arts night we have also moved the K-2 fine arts
night to Thursday, May 8th. Keep an eye out for details!

Grades K-2 Fine Arts Night - May 8th

Information Regarding Measles

Measles cases are on the rise in the U.S. and worldwide, and the first case in Vermont was reported this week. Measles
is one of the most contagious and dangerous viruses - it’s not just a rash! Between 1 and 3 of every 1,000 cases in
children are fatal as a result of respiratory and neurologic complications; children younger than five years old are most at
risk. The best way to protect your family against serious illness is with the measles, mumps, and rubella
(MMR) vaccine. MMR is safe and effective. Two doses of MMR vaccine are about 97% effective at preventing measles;
one dose is about 93% effective. Check with your primary care provider to make sure your family is up-to-date,
especially if you plan to travel outside of the U.S. Schedule required vaccines today! Learn more at
HealthVermont.gov/measles

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1O_53E4_R5QpsOyk65g2aKpxbjo4n2dM-/view?usp=sharing
http://healthvermont.gov/measles


JOIN US FOR THE
SPRING 2025 SEASON!

 
Register by March 31
Scholarships Available

Learn more at
www.centercitylittleleague.org

Tee Ball ($40)
Kindergarten and below (Ages 4-6)
Coach Pitch ($60)
1st and 2nd Grade (Ages 6-8)
Minors, Player Pitch ($60)
3rd to 6th Grade (Ages 8-12)
Majors ($60)
4th to 6th Grade (Ages 9 -12)

Center City Little League is a baseball
program for children aged 4-12 in the
Old North End. We welcome players of
all gender identities, with more than
100 children taking to the fields at
Roosevelt Park each year! 



2025 Baseball 
Season

Majors! - all kids, ages 9-12

Minors! - all kids, ages 9-12

Coach Pitch! - all kids, ages 6-8

T-Ball! - all kids, ages 4-6

Registration opens March 5!

All practices at Roosevelt Park. Games begin late April.

New players need a copy of their birth certificate
to register. Scholarships are available and no player

will be turned away for a lack of funds.
Registration fees are $60 per player. 

T-Ball fees are $40. Sibling discount is $15.
Players must live within the league boundaries,
between North Beach and Main Street or be a

student at IAA, SA or Mater Christi.
Questions?: sathbrown@gmail.com or

917-885-8455 or www.centercitylittleleague.org


